

BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

JAN 05 2017

MAIL RECEIVED



JFairweather@PinilisHalpern.com Direct Dial: 973-998-8677

January 4, 2017

DELIVERY BY E-MAIL & NEW JERSEY LAWYERS SERVICE

Honorable Irene Kim Asbury Secretary of the Board New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor Trenton, NJ 08625

Re: REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED ORDERS

In the matter of the Petition of Mount Olive Villages Water Company, Inc. for Approval of an Increase in Rates for Service BPU Docket No. WR16050390 OAL Docket No. PUC 07416-2016N

In the matter of the Petition of Mount Olive Villages Sewer Company, Inc. for Approval of an Increase in Rates for Service BPU Docket No. WR16050391 OAL Docket No. PUC 07413-2016N

Dear Secretary Asbury:

Please accept this letter as a request to expedite the above two Orders so that the rates can be increased as of February 1, 2017. The request is for the Mount Olive Villages Water Company, Inc. and the Mount Olive Villages Sewer Company, Inc.

Please let me know if you need any further information. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

ery truly yours,

Judith A. Fairweather

160 Morris Street, Morristown, NJ 07960 www.PinilisHalpern.com Tel: 973-401-1111 · Fax: 973-401-1114